The Glen Gazette

OFFICERS & DIRECTORS

President:

Jack Rutherford 373-3732

Vice-President:

Anna Lorenzen 375-1876

Secretary & Treasurer:

Glen Grossman

At-Large Directors:

Virginia Capra 372-0302

Jack Rugar

Newsletter: Glen Grossman

Architectural Control:

Ron Johnson

Vince Capra

Gardening:

Carol Rutherford 373-3732

Welcoming:

Pat Claus 333-9518

Managing Agent:

Joseph Chaffers 624-7552

BOARD NEWS

The Board of Directors met on 7/20/99 at Jack Rutherford's unit (#36). Financial reports were reviewed and approved.



Jack Rugar (#26) was appointed by the Board to fill Chuck Adams' term as a director on the Board. We thank Chuck for two solid years of dedicated work on the Board.

MEMBERSHIP CHANGES

We welcome Jack Rugar who purchased unit #26. We say goodbye to William Tyler, unit #34, who recently passed away.

VACANCIES

The Board still has one vacancy on the Architectural Control Committee. Any Association member interested in serving should contact Jack.

GLEN LAKE DRIVE

The Board is working with Granite Construction to improve Glen Lake Drive prior to Winter.

TERMITE INSPECTION

Approximately half of the units have been inspected by Orkin Pest Control. So far, the results are very encouraging. All units examined have been found free of termite infestation.

PARKING

Residents are reminded that Guest Parking is for your guests. It is not a spare parking space for you. Residents will be fined if their vehicles are left in Guest Parking.

ANNUAL MEETING

The Annual Meeting of the Association will be held at 7:00 p.m.. on October 27, 1999 at St. Mary's Parish Hall, 12 Central Avenue, Pacific Grove. A new Board of Directors will be elected at that time. All members are encouraged to attend.

NEXT BOARD MEETING

The next meeting of the Board of Directors will be on Tuesday, August 17th at 5:00 p.m. at unit #36. The Board will review all Rules and

Regulations at that time. All residents are invited to attend.	9